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The Department of Business Studies has organized a Workshop on “Career Opportunities” on 

8th October, 2024 from 01:00 pm to 02:00 pm for the students of B.Com under the wisdom 

of Dr. Manisha Goel, Chairperson, Department of Business Studies. This lecture was 

conducted to enhance the knowledge of the students about the employment opportunities of 

education and career in Industry. The interactive session has been organized by Mr. Rohit 

Sinha  along with student coordinator Garima and Preeti. 

 



The expert lecture was intended to provide students with information about the various career 

paths available to them after completing their degree. The objective of the session was to help 

students to acquire the knowledge and skills in demand in the era of Industry revolution, the 

state of the technologies being employed by industry and the challenges being faced by them 

due to fast changing requirements by the end users. In total, 57 students took part in the 

session enthusiastically. 

 

The lecture was delivered by Mr. Rohit sinha, who advised commerce graduates on their 

career choices. The lecture began with an overview of the various industries that are looking 

for commerce graduates, including finance, accounting, banking, marketing, management and 

government sector. The speaker highlighted the importance of identifying one's strengths and 

interests when choosing a career and emphasized the need for commerce graduates to have a 

strong foundation in core business concepts such as finance, accounting, and economics. 

 

 

 



The speaker also discussed the various career paths available in each of the above industries, 

including position in accounting, finance, investment banking, marketing, and management. 

The lecture was very well received by the students, who appreciated the speaker's in-depth 

knowledge and practical advice. Many students asked questions about different career paths 

and the steps they needed to take to pursue their desired careers. The lecture was highly 

interactive and presented graduates of commerce with an in-depth understanding of the 

demanding and promising employment opportunities available to them in the near future. 

The speaker emphasised on the development of technical skills to build a strong career in the 

digitally advanced work culture. In order to enlighten the session, the speaker conducted 

career clarity activities and all the students took part in all of the activities. 

 

 



In conclusion, the expert lecture on career options for commerce graduates provided 

valuable information and guidance to students on various career paths available to them. 

The speaker's insights and practical advice were greatly appreciated by the students, who 

left the lecture with a better understanding of the opportunities available to them in their 

field. This lecture is a testament to the importance of providing students with the 

information and guidance they need to make informed career decisions. 

 

 

 



 



 


